NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice no. 2 of 2016)

SYSTEMS DOWNTIME FOR MAINTENANCE PURPOSES

Dear CIPC Customer
Kindly be advised that all CIPC related e-services, including the CIPC website will not be
available on the 24" January 2016 from 01:01am ('SAST) until 3:00am (SAST), due to

scheduled systems downtime for maintenance purposes.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Sincerely,

Ad{’r. R Voller

Acting Commissioner: CIPC
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